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Dear all, 

 

What a wonderful final week we have had together in Reception. I really can’t believe how quickly this year has 

flown by. The children have made such fantastic progress this year; they should feel very proud. One of their 

favourite things to do during our English sessions is to flick back to their first few writing activities and reflect 

on their progress. It is always lovely to see the children so proud of what they have achieved.  

 

Our afternoons have been filled with lots of wonderful activities. On Monday the children enjoyed playing lots of 

different team games for our final P.E. session. On Tuesday we enjoyed creating turtles using paper plates and 

college materials. We have also been reflecting on our time together in Reception and our favourite memories. It 

has been fantastic to hear about the elements of our learning that have stood out the most. A few examples 

included going to Smart Trees, Sports Day, Pet Day, our trip to Worcester and having cake for snack! Today we are 

all looking forward to having an ice cream van on the playground thanks to our wonderful PTA! 

 

It has been an absolute joy to teach the children in Reception this year. They are such a wonderful class; you should 

all feel very proud. Thank you so much for all of your continued support with reading, phonics, school events and 

much more! It really is appreciated by us all. We have made such fantastic memories this year, many of which I 

hope the children will treasure, I know I certainly will. I am looking forward to seeing the children continue to 

flourish as they move into Year 1.   

 

Reading: Today in your child’s reading diary you will find an individual account login which will allow the children to 

access a wide range of ebooks linked to our phonics scheme. Please follow the link below and type in your child’s 

login to access the books. We would really appreciate it if our Reception children could continue to read frequently 

over the summer as this is such new skill for them. I know that Mr Jones and Mrs Voce would really value your 

support.  
  
Learner Login - Log In - Twinkl 

 

 

I hope you all have a lovely summer. See you in September!   

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Bown 

 

https://www.twinkl.com/learn

